

MELBOURNE MARKET AUTHORITY

MARKET CIRCULAR NO:

580

DATE:

4 February 2013

TO:

All Store Leaseholders at the Melbourne Markets

Additional information on store leasing

The MMA and the Department of Business and Innovation (DBI) are aware that many store leaseholders have met with Elan Property Group over the past month to discuss their lease terms for the new wholesale market at Epping.

The MMA and DBI are currently working together to bring you responses to your questions that have arisen as a result of these meetings.

In addition to this, DBI has advised that detailed information on store leasing and warehousing at the new wholesale market at Epping will be provided to the market community in the coming weeks. When this information is available a market circular will be distributed and the information will be published on the MMA website.

For more information

Phone the MMA on 9258 6100 or email submissions@melbournemarkets.com.au

Darryn Coulson Acting CEO

Melbourne Market Authority